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 In light of all that God has done for us, how should we then 
ÌÉÖÅȩ  )Î ÌÉÇÈÔ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÓÅÌÆ-sacrificing love, God asks us to present 
ÏÕÒ ÂÏÄÉÅÓ ÔÏ ÈÉÍ ÁÓ ȰÌÉÖÉÎÇ ÓÁÃÒÉÆÉÃÅÓȟ ÈÏÌÙ ÁÎÄ ÁÃÃÅÐÔÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ 
[Him] ȱ ɉ2ÏÍȢ ρςȡρ-2).  He asks us to consecrate our lives similar to 
ÔÈÁÔ ÏÆ Á ÂÒÉÄÅ ÏÎ ÈÅÒ ×ÅÄÄÉÎÇ ÄÁÙȡ Ȱ) ÇÉÖÅ ÙÏÕ ÍÙ ÌÉÆÅȦȱ  
 When we consider what it means to b Å ȰÈÏÌÙȱ ÏÒ ȰÐÅÒÆÅÃÔ,ȱ 
we get scared of these words because what we often hear is 
ȰÁÂÓÏÌÕÔÅȱ ÏÒ ȰsinlessȢȱ  Howeverȟ ÙÏÕ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÁÆÒÁÉÄ ÏÆ 
these words since it God, through the Apostle Paul , who has said 
these thingsȢ   4ÈÅ (ÅÂÒÅ× ×ÏÒÄ ÆÏÒ ȰÈÏÌÙȱ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒÄ qodesh, 
which  means, ȰÓÅÐÁÒÁÔÅÄȢȱ  The problem is that we often think of 
separating ourselves from  something, rather than to something.  
The ÃÏÍÍÁÎÄ ÔÏ ȰÂÅ ÈÏÌÙȟ ÆÏÒ God is holyȱ is not saying to be holy 
because you are capable of flawless perfection, but to be set apart 
ÆÏÒ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÕÓÅȢ  )Î Ôhe Old Testament when an object, like a lamp, 
was consecrated aÓ ȰÈÏÌÙȱ it was consecrated to or for  God.  The 
Greek word telos ɉÏÆÔÅÎ ÔÒÁÎÓÌÁÔÅÄ ȰÐÅÒÆÅÃÔȱɊ ÍÅÁÎÓ ÓÏÍething like 
ȰÉÎÔÅÎÄÅÄ ÐÕÒÐÏÓÅȢȱ  If  I place a pen in my hand it is perfect, not 
because it is flawless, but because it writes.  It is doing exactly what 
it was designed to do.  You and I are designed  to be conformed into 
the image of God (Gen. 1:27, Rom. 8:26), that is to conform 
ourselves to God rather than to sin (Rom. 6:11-12), through the 
indwelling of the Holy Spirit (Rom. 8:11).   The difference betwe en 
you and a lamp, or you and a pen, however, is that a lamp or pen 
has no choice in what  conforms it (or shapes it)  but you do.  What is 
shaping your life?  
 Everyday we are all confronted with what we are going to 
ȰÓÁÃÒÉÆÉÃÅȱ ÏÕÒ ÌÉÖÅÓ to and for .  Considering  all that God has done, it 
ÉÓ ÙÏÕÒ ȰÒÅÁÓÏÎÁÂÌÅȟ ÒÁÔÉÏÎÁÌȟ ÁÎÄ ÌÏÇÉÃÁÌȱ ɉÓÐÉÒÉÔÕÁÌɊ ×ÏÒÓÈÉÐȟ ÔÏ 
give God all of your life.  You have been separated to God to serve 
your local church (12:3 -8) and others in genuine love  (12:9 -21).   
 

The Pastorôs Heart 
By Gordon Smith 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VBS Sports Camp 2017! 

   

    

   

    



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Sunday School Series 
~Every (Your) story casts His shadow~ 

  

66 books. Dozens of authors.  A holy canon 
thousands of years in the making.   Every 
word, every verse, bears His testimony as the 
Holy Messiah.  Jesus Christ.  Eternal King. 
  

The Gospel Project is a chronological, Christ-
centered Bible study that examines how all 
Scripture gives testimony to Jesus Christ.  This 
study will journey from Genesis to Revelation 
and discover how Godôs plan of redemption 
unfolds throughout Scripture and still today, 
compelling us to join the mission of God. 
  

Come join us in Sunday School as we begin 
this study on September 10 in Room 100! 
  

 

 

Engaging Culture & 
Theology 

 

The 4th Saturday of each month, we will take the 
time to discuss a book relevant to culture and 
theology issues and how we as a church can 
engage.  This will be a round table discussion in 
place of the sermon.  Our first discussion will be 
September 23rd. Septemberôs book will be 
Embracing Exile by Scott Daniels.  If you donôt 
have a copy yet and want one, please contact 
Pastor Gordon.  They are $5 each. 
  

 

 

Family Small Group 
Family Small Group will begin meeting again on 
Sunday, September 10 at 6:30pm.  They will be 
studying from the book, The Cycle of Victorious 
Living.  If you are interested in participating, 
please let Pastor Gordon know. 
  

 

 

Womenôs Ministries 
The knitting and crocheting group is still 
meeting on the second Friday of each month to 
make prayer shawls and other gifts for 
Missions.  This monthôs meeting is on Friday 
Sept. 8th from 1:00 - 2:30pm at Carol Eveattôs 
home.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Carol at 384-8458. 
  

 

FOCUS 2017 
FOCUS ON THE WORD 

Ministry Education 
Workshop 

~Workshops for Children, Youth 
& Adult Ministries and Pastors~ 

Including: Simple IT policies to Protect 
your Ministry from Disaster, Tell THE 

Story, Celebrating Milestones, 
Childrenôs Ministry Academy, 

Communicating to Parents and 
Families in Todayôs World, An 

Overview of Adolescence Controlled 
Chaos & Group Publishing 

Workshopsé and many more!! 
 

Special Speaker: Dr. Tim Stearman 
 

Presented by Nazarene Bible College 
and Colorado District Church of the 

Nazarene. The event will take place at 
Lakewood Church of the Nazarene 
(1755 Dover Street, Lakewood, CO 
80215) on Saturday, September 16, 

2017 from 8:00 am ï 3:00pm. 
Registration is $35 per person and 

includes a boxed lunch and admission 
to all sessions.  Register at 

nbc.edu/go/workshops. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Hurricane Harvey 
Donations 

  

Elizabeth Stoker will be putting 
together Crisis Care Kits to aid in this 
disaster.  If you would like to donate 

toward this, all monies will go to 
making these kits. You can also 

additionally donate thru the Global 
Treasury at our Church of the   

Nazarene headquarters at 
http://nazarene.org/article/hurricane-
harvey-forces-thousands-gulf-coast-

residents-homes. 
  

 

http://nazarene.org/article/hurricane-harvey-forces-thousands-gulf-coast-residents-homes
http://nazarene.org/article/hurricane-harvey-forces-thousands-gulf-coast-residents-homes
http://nazarene.org/article/hurricane-harvey-forces-thousands-gulf-coast-residents-homes


 

 

Youth Group  
(Grades 7th-12th) 

 

Every Sunday, youth group meets 
at 6pm here at the church.  Come and 

join us for a devotion, snacks, and 
games.  We will have various 

speakers all throughout the summer. 
If there are any questions, please 

contact Briana Havens. 
 

New Associate Pastor 
 

We have hired a new Associate Pastor 
that will be leading our youth.  We are 
so excited about this!  His name is Ian 

Hyde and he has been helping with 
the youth for a couple of months.  He 

will begin serving in our church in 
early to mid-October.  More 

information will be following! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             La Junta First Church 

 
 

 
La Junta First  

Church Of The Nazarene 
1111 W. 10th Street 

La Junta, CO  81050 
719/384-4723 

lajuntanazarene@lajuntanazarene.org 
www.lajuntanazarene.org 

 

 
 

H. Gordon Smith III, Senior Pastor 
pastorgordonsmith@gmail.com  

719/469-0569 
 

Gary Addington, Minister of Visitation 
gbaddington@hotmail.com 

719/469-0503 
 
 

Church Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday  

9:00am-2:00pm 
 

 

Happy Birthday!  

September 2017  

1  Carlos Rangel    19  Harley Jones  

2  Orlando Salazar    Emberly Good - Coates  

7  Pauline Huff    20  Leslie Bruna  

  Nichole Frazier     Chris Romero  

9  Judy Burkepile    21  Margaret Salazar  

10  Gary Addington, Sr.   24  Zoe Miller  

 Kay McFatridge    26  Terry Jones  

12  Jules Berg      Dallas Oquist  

 Logan Berg    28  Olive Van Galder  

14  Leonard Brisendine   30  Steven Balicki  

17  Kim Frankmore Hext  

 

http://www.lajuntanazarene.org/
mailto:pastorgordonsmith@gmail.com
mailto:gbaddington@hotmail.com

